CIAC Boys’ Volleyball Committee
Minutes
5/27/22

1. WELCOME – Joe Velardi welcomed the committee and Matt Fischer to the meeting which was held via zoom.
2. TOURNAMENT PAIRINGS – The committee approved the tournament pairings as presented by Matt.
3. MINUTES – The committee approved the minutes from our January 25, 2022 meeting.
4. SITES – John Zadnik reported that Pomperaug has been secured as the site for the Finals on Thursday, June 9. Class L at 5:00 pm, Class M at 7:00 pm. John has been contacting schools as possible sites for the semi-finals.
5. OFFICIALS – The committee agreed that line judges will be assigned for all tournament games. After the meeting Heather Kursman informed Joe that there are not enough officials and Joe sent a message out to schools.
a. For all rounds, not including the finals, the home team (higher ranked) will provide a scorekeeper. For Finals an official will be assigned to be the scorekeeper.
b. The Site Director will provide ticket checkers for all tournament matches.
c. The home team (higher ranked) will provide a libero tracker for all tournament matches.
d. If there is a limit on the number of tickets, the host school should inform the visitor. If there is a limit for quarterfinals, semifinals or finals for tickets; the Site Director should contact Joe Velardi
e. Home teams will provide athletic trainers through the quarter-finals. For semi-final and final games teams are responsible for providing their own trainer.
f. The site director will provide the scoreboard operator for all tournament games.
g. For first round games the home school can provide line judges who are trained by the school. Schools may request to have line judges assigned by the officials’ assigner but will be provided on a first come first served basis due to a lack of officials. Line judges will be assigned by the officials for the quarters, semis and finals.
